
     The first major snow of winter is coming...

   Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668
3rd February 2024

Dear diner,

The Winter Sunday lunch on Sunday 4th February at The Bush at Robeston
Wathen has been cancelled as only one person was able to come.

Event: The Royal Ballet: Manon, Massenet (Kenneth MacMillan). Wednesday 7th February, 7:15 p.m.

The midweek dinner is on Wednesday 14th February and the venue is The Angel in
High Street, Narberth. It is at the usual time of 7:30 p.m..              SatNav: SA67 7AS

Reach Narberth via the A40 or  the A478. You will need to join the one-way system
and pass the Town Hall in High Street and pass the front of The Angel. If you are lucky you
may find a parking place in High Street, and there are disabled spaces. 

It is more likely that you will need to go to the top of
High Street and turn left, then left again into the car park.
You will not have to pay for parking after 7:00 p.m. 

If you are coming, phone Philip on 01834 844668 by
Monday 12th February. 

Late, lost or cannot make it? Phone Philip’s mobile: 
07484 257762

     Get there before 7:30 p.m.

The end of February Sunday lunch will be at The New Inn, Amroth    SatNav: SA67 8NW

I hope to see you in  Narberth or Amroth,

Web pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk          e-mail: philip_wathen@hotmail.com

The mornings are now opening up, but there may be bad weather to come

...Well, travelling may be difficult.


